
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Lucas Middleton"
Cc: jlrobertson@blm.gov; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: File for closure for 2RP-2919 Rj Unit 129
Date: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 11:45:00 AM

RE: COG * RJ Unit #129 * 30-015-03780 * 2RP-2919
 
Lucas,
 
Your closure request for the above listed site is denied.  The OCD believes the background sample is
 representative of an historic release, not of natural chloride backgrounds.  We would like all points
 to be vertically delineated for chlorides.  In addition, sample point RJ5 returned a TPH level above
 the RRAL’s for this site.  It must be excavated and further delineated to confirm all RRAL’s are met.
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Lucas Middleton [mailto:lucas.middleton@soudermiller.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 12:34 PM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: jlrobertson@blm.gov
Subject: File for closure for 2RP-2919 Rj Unit 129
 
Hello, 
The Closure Document for the COG- Rj Unit 129 is attached. (API#30-015-03780) 2RP-
2919. 
 
Thank You 
 
Lucas Middleton 
Staff Scientist 
Souder, Miller & Associates 
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